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Laura Singleton

From: Martin Smith
Sent: 31 October 2022 07:49
To: Marcia  Willis Stewart
Cc: Hazel  Metcalfe; Ben Nakama; Carol  Thomas; 

Amy.Nicholls@fieldfisher.com.cjsm.net; Laura.Singleton@fieldfisher.com.cjsm.net
Subject: RE: Restriction Notice dated 27 July 2022 relating to the Dawn Sturgess Inquiry

Dear Marcia 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 28 October 2022. 
 
CTI and STI had previously interpreted paragraph 6 of the Restriction Notice as being subject to an implicit proviso 
that the Minister will agree to any request from the Chair to refer to the Schedule Material in a Closed report, provided 
only that appropriate security measures are taken.  The GLD letter to which you refer has confirmed us in the view 
that that is the correct reading of paragraph 6. 
 
We are content for you to refer to this reply in the submissions you are due to lodge today as you think appropriate. 
 
Kind regards 
 

From: Carol Thomas <C.Thomas@birnbergpeirce.co.uk>  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 5:57 PM 
To: Martin Smith <Martin.Smith@fieldfisher.com> 
Cc: Marcia Willis Stewart <StewartM@birnbergpeirce.co.uk>; Hazel Metcalfe <H.Metcalfe@birnbergpeirce.co.uk>; 
Ben Nakama <B.Nakama@birnbergpeirce.co.uk> 
Subject: Restriction Notice dated 27 July 2022 relating to the Dawn Sturgess Inquiry 
 
Dear Mr Smith  
 
Please find attached a letter from Marcia regarding July 27 Restriction Notice, and attached letter from the GLD 
dated Oct 26.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Carol 
 
Carol Thomas 
PA to Marcia Willis Stewart KC (Hon) 
Birnberg Peirce Ltd 
14 Inverness Street 
London NW1 7HJ 
Tel: 020 7911 0166 
Fax: 020 7911 0170 
DX: 57059 Camden Town 

 

Birnberg Peirce Ltd is a private limited company registered in England and Wales, (Company Number: 9292858), 
Registered office: 14 Inverness Street, NW1 7HJ and is authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation 
Authority, SRA Number: 00303251  

 

 Birnberg Peirce Ltd - Disclaimer 

The contents of this email are confidential to the intended recipient(s) and may not be disclosed. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, do not copy or disclose its contents, please notify the sender immediately and then 
delete it. Its unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. Although it is believed that this email 
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and any attachments are virus free, Birnberg Peirce Ltd  accept no liability for any damage sustained as a result of 
software viruses and therefore recommend that virus checks are performed to confirm this.  
 
This firm does not accept service by e-mail. 

 


